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Serving as Assistant Director and
Far North Church Plant Field Director

July - August 2024
Dear Praying and Supporting Friends,

Itis truly a blessing to be serving the Lord alongside you in these last of the last days! May
we each be found faithful to our Lord and Saviour upon His return. Thank you for partnering
with us!

Much has transpired in our lives since our-last prayer letter. “We praise the Lord for His
grace, provision, and mercy through certainly trying times, traveling times, as well as the
good times. _

On a personal note: Our son Luke and his dear bride Reagan were married
on August 3rd. We were blessed to be there in Washington State for the
ceremony.

The grand babies are doing well. Our Sweet Samantha the eldest of the two
grands is just fine. She is growing every day and learning to coo and roar.
We enjoy getting to see her as often as we can.

Our precious little miracle, Adelyn, is doing wonderful as well. She is still in the NICU and
could possibly be released at the end of September or the first of October. She is now
almost to what was supposed to be her due date. She has gone from 13.9 oz. to a little
over 6 Ibs. | call her my Tater Tot. God has worked so many miracles in her little life. We |
are praising God for all He has done and what He is going to do in her life. Please pray! |

In Ministry News: We have been blessed to have two new dear missionary families to
join our team here at MWBM: the Hernandez family to Ecuador and the Joseph Family to
the West Indies. We also had the blessing to add to our Executive Board, two new board
members: Pastor Brian Evans and Pastor Anthony Dye. These two men and their wives are a blessing, and we
are grateful that God has brought them along side us to help us in the ministry here at Macedonia.

God has allowed us also to preach in a few Missions Emphasis Sundays and Missions Conferences. This is a
blessing, as we are seeing the Lord work in people’s lives in regards to the mission field.

Recently, we have been able to share the Gospel with several folks. Please pray for the salvation of these
folks. Here are a couple of names | can share - David and Kevin.

We ask you to continue to pray with us for laborers for the Far North!! We need help! May God reach down
and do a work in someone’s heart today about this great need!
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And lastly, please help us pray about the need for the much needed Pavilion Project here at

MWBM. We are almost half way to our needed funds for that project. Scan the QR code for
more information.

In His service with You,
Jason and Amanda Hamby
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